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This appears to be an effort to create a new fee stream for Oregons money hungry 

democrats, Gun dealers are already licensed as FFL holders and further licensure 

simply redundant, needlessly expensive and highly unworkable as an entire bureau 

will have to be created at the Citizenries expense to administer it.  I oppose the 

passage of such a needlessly burdensome piece of legislation   


